
Yare Valley Churches PCC Meeting held at The Rectory 10.6.25 at 7.30 p.m. 
 
These are the key points/decisions from the last meeting: 
 
 

 Judy Gerrard was co-opted as PCC Secretary and began her role at the PCC 
meeting on 10th June 2025. 

 The YVC Annual Accounts were approved at an extraordinary meeting on 13th 
April 2025. 

 The following PCC Officers were approved: Lay Chair of PCC Patrick Beales, 
PCC Treasurer Mrs Gillian Groat, PCC Secretary Mrs Judy Gerrard, Electoral Roll 
Officer Mr Ian Dougall. Independent Examiner not yet appointed. 

 It was agreed that the Standing Committee/Leadership Team would be made 
up of the following members of the PCC: Revd. Dave Hanson, Mr Keith Gerrard, 
Mrs Gillian Groat, Mr Tom Morgan, Ms Libby Morgan. 

 It was agreed that we join the HydroCare for Work Service Plan for the hot 
water boiler in the SLC. 

 It was agreed that the Rainbow Room be removed from the churchyard by DR 
Cole Demolitions. 

 A replacement television has been purchased to replace the faulty one at 
Brundall Church. 

  A new structure for the sub committees has been accepted by the PCC. OF 
subcommittee to be replaced by POLICY & PARTNERSHIP subgroup, and IN and 
FINANCE subcommittees to be replaced by FABRIC & FINANCE subgroup.  Plus, 
the introduction of the following subgroups which would replace OUT & UP: 
WORSHIP/DISCIPLESHIP, CHILDREN/YOUTH/FAMILIES, PASTORAL, COMMUNITY. 

 At the Community Pantry, it has been agreed that the sessions on Monday and 
Thursday will run until 12.30. There will also be a trial provision of hot drinks, 
and biscuits, for 3 months on a Thursday. 

 The revised Yare Valley Churches General Privacy Notice, updated on 28th May 
will be published on our website. 

 A Yare Valley Churches Safeguarding Action Plan and an updated Recruitment 
of Ex- offenders Policy has been approved. 

 The PCC has approved a request to reserve a single and a double grave space 
at Braydeston Church. 

 The PCC has accepted a proposal for a new bench. 


